


Comments on Boswell Energy Center 

 

 

EPA:  

 

Page 1 – Make it clear that the five units that receive CCW were evaluated, however three of 

these units were considered one “complex” or unit. The way it is currently worded implies that 

some units that receive CCWs were not evaluated.  

 

 

State:  

 

 
From: "Boyle, Jason (DNR)" <Jason.Boyle@state.mn.us> 
To: James Kohler/DC/USEPA/US@EPA 
Date: 09/01/2010 05:16 PM 
Subject: RE: Comment Request on EPA Draft Assessment Report for Allete/Minnesota Power's Boswell Energy Center 

 
 
 
Our only comment is the "poor" rating given to the structures that were not 

inspected.  I think "not rated" might be more appropriate, though I 

understand "poor" could just mean further analysis is needed. 

 

Jason Boyle 

 

 

Company:  

 

None.  

 


